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Our next meeting is on Wednesday June 7th at 7.30 pm
We are priviledged to have local resident and keen food gardener Gary Carlos to present:

“Bees and gardens and Taroona.”
  

Winter Lunch, Sunday July 23, Taroona Bowls Club
This is always a great occasion for club members to get together in warm surroundings for a hearty 
meal and some fun to break up the chilly winter period.
This year we will be feasting on roast lamb or chicken with Idaho potatoes and vegetables, and 
finishing up with Christmas pudding, fruit salad and icecream, tea or coffee. 
Cost for the lunch is $27. Drinks at own expense to be purchased at the bar. 
Please indicate at the June meeting if you will be attending, and pay Barbara if possible.
We need RSVPS and payment by July 7, and require 30 to attend for the event to go ahead.
Please bring a gift of value up to $10 for the gift-swap. This need not be something purchased, but 
could be a nice plant from the garden, homemade goodies, flowers or other garden paraphenalia.

The annual weekend away-North-east
This will probably be on the weekend of either 20th or 27 October.

Flowers of the Month: Camellia and Nerine
Please bring along nerines and camellias from your garden if you have them blooming.  

Trade Table
Dont forget the trade table. This pleasant ‘shopping’ activity adds greatly to club funds, helping to 
pay rent and also to subsidise some of our events. Think seedlings, posies, herb bunches, offshoots 
of interesting plants, jams and pickles, bulbs........all are good items for our trade table. 
Also, please bring some small change to purchase items.

Excursion to Woodbank and My Slice of Pie
About 20 members enjoyed a visit to Woodbank Garden at Longley, and afterwards to Lunch at My 
Slice of Pie at Mountain River on Sunday May 21. Thank you to Kerry van den Berg for showing us 
around her magnificent garden, which was originally created by master plantspeople Ken and Leslie 
Gillanders, and is now being restored by Kerry and husband Harry. The photos below are from the 
Woodbank Garden. There are more photos on our website at: http://taroona.tas.au/gardening-forum/ 
Keep up to date with Garden Forum News by checking the website regularly.


